
  
 

 
To: Peterborough Public Library Board of Trustees  
 
From: Jennifer Zoethout, Library Manager/CEO 
 
Meeting Date: May 26, 2015 
 
Subject: Report PPL15-010  
 Delafosse Branch 
 

 
Purpose 
 
A report to inform the Peterborough Public Library Board on the history and ownership 
of the Delafosse Branch located at 729 Park Street South. 
 
 

Recommendation  
 
That the Peterborough Public Library Board approve the recommendation outlined in 
Report PPL15-010 dated May 26, 2015 of the Library Manager/CEO as follows: 

That Report PPL15-010 with respect to the Delafosse Branch be received for 
information. 

 

Budget and Financial Implications 
 
There are no budgetary or financial implications associated with the approval of this 
report. 
 
 

Background 
 
The Board asked the Library Manager/CEO to report on the ownership of the Delafosse 
Branch. According to Legal Services the ownership of the land under the Delafosse 
Branch of the Peterborough Public Library, is owned by "The Peterborough Public 
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Library Board" as of December 12, 1958. The Delafosse Branch Library opened 
officially on December 1, 1965.  
 
The City of Peterborough insures the building the Branch is located in. At the time of 
this report, the ownership of the building was yet to be confirmed. 
 

 

Submitted by, 
 
 
Jennifer Zoethout  
Library Manager/ CEO 
 
Contact Name:  
Jennifer Zoethout 
Library Manager/CEO 
Phone: 705-745-5382, Ext. 2380 
Fax: 705-745-8958 
E-Mail: jzoethout@peterborough.ca 
 


